
OUR MISSION:

To serve our community by 

instilling love, hope, and 

grace as we live in God’s will 

as individuals and as a 

Christian church community.



As We Prepare Our Hearts…

Therefore, if anyone is in Christ,

he is a new creation; old things 

have passed away; behold, all 

things have become new.

II Corinthians 5:17



First Time Visitor?

We invite you 

to fill out a visitor 

information card 

in the back of the 

church pew and 

place it in the 

offering plate.



If you would like to provide flowers for 

our Worship Service, please sign up

on the calendar in the Narthex.

Thank you to Jan and 

Robert Mawyer for today’s 

flowers, in memory of 

Robert’s mother.

.



“I can’t wait for 

this to come out 

in paperback.”



Volunteers Needed for 

Refreshments

The summer sign up 

sheet is posted in the 

hallway and ready for 

volunteers! Please be 

sure to add your name.



Time to begin planning!

30th Anniversary Celebration

Sept. 14, 2025 

The Fellowship Committee 

needs many volunteers!

Please stay after the service 

May 18 to share ideas.



If you know someone who 

could benefit from a visit 

from Pastor Derek or the 

Community Care Team, 

please share that info. 



❖ Sunday Refreshments   

❖ Flowers for Sunday           

❖ Choir Member     

❖ Caring Crafters       

❖ Comfort Quilters

❖ Outreach       

❖ Lake Christian Ministries

Volunteer Opportunities



Serving God and All His Creatures

Here are the highlights of a thank you letter to 

CCC from the Franklin County Humane Society, 

in response to our recent help:

• “Adoptions have slowed and intakes are at an 

all time high.

• We have lost the services of two veterinarians.

• Both donations and committed volunteers are 

down.

• Your help is deeply appreciated.”



• Baby diapers (all sizes)

• Personal care products -

shampoo, soap, toothpaste, 

and toothbrushes

• Peanut butter

• Pasta and pasta sauce

Bring these to church 

anytime, marked LCM.

Lake Christian Ministries Needs…



Do you have a child or grandchild graduating this 

spring?  CCC will recognize our graduates on 

June 8. Please give Anne Wood information about 

your student (name, school, future plans, etc.) 



“Moses 

is really 

angry 

today!”



Mark your calendars for our 

Summer Potluck Dinner on Sunday, June 1.

(Please sign up for sides and desserts.)



If CCC is your church of 

choice when you are at 

the lake, feel free to be 

included in our

Church Directory. 

You do not need to be a 

member to be included.

(Contact Sharon Agee)

Church Directory



Community Bible Study welcomes 

all women to join together for a new 

study of the Book of Psalms.

Wednesdays starting in September

11:00 – 12:30

in the Little House

See Jenny Wajciechowski

(communitybiblestudy.org)



30 YEARS 

AGO…

Remember 

paper 

bulletins?



The lady 

on the 

right is the 

mother of 

our own 

Anne 

Wood!



And here’s 

another 

distinguished 

member from 

30 years ago.



The Prayer List

is posted on the 

bulletin board in the hallway.  

You may make any changes

on that list or contact 

Martha Tucker

at 434 251-4061.



“Could you 

leave the 

bubble wrap 

alone for 

five seconds 

and look 

at these?!”
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